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Novelties -  Talking of novelties when we play Ambrose 4’s at The Cut or Meadow Springs, we might introduce the 

Putting Mayhem comp, players putt to a hole some distance away over a swale and pay a small fee to enter. Taking it in turn 
they putt from behind two tees to see if they can get the ball into the hole. But whist concentrating on their putting 
other players can talk and joke and wave golf gloves around to distract them. If they get the ball into 
the hole, they win the pot, but all other paid players can also have their putt to see if they can share 
the pool prize money. If no one gets a hole in one then the nearest is the winner, as measured by the 

judge (by placing the closest ball behind the hole at the correct distance away). Last time I saw this was at Secret 
Harbour and $5 was the bet (One putt per bet). It was a bit of fun so if there is interest then we might consider it. 
 
Talking of Ambrose, the young Watson boys are looking for a big hitter for the next Ambrose 4 ball, so any of you top golfers want 
to join them, let them know, it would be like a Pro Am for them and remember it is only in novelty team games that you can help 
your players with tips and tricks. Talking of Ambrose Paul Greenwood has just had a pacemaker put in and I have mine put in next 
week (Feb 21). I believe other members may have pacemakers so maybe we should get all pacemaker players and make up a team 
for Ambrose 4 called the Pacemaker kids! 
 
Handbook 2025 is out in our 34th year please ask for a handbook we will be playing a  
new novelty game this year, so look at your fixtures and the rules in the handbook. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A selection of our members which total over 50 so we are looking forward to a great year 
 
For those not at the Presentation Night here are the top 15 best and worst 15 for 2024 

 
 
Birthdays in February wish them a happy birthday Ian Leck on Saturday so wish him a great day  
 
 
 
 
 
Shirts are now on order in White or Blue and are compulsory for all games with the White preferred for away games, If you have got a fancy nice 
shirt why not play on Wednesdays with The MidWeeekers, they play at  various courses, Paul Greenwood usually organises this so ask on Saturday 
who is managing the Mid Weekers? Whilst Paul is on sick leave. 
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